
From: Tomy George  
Sent: Thursday, September 28, 2023 11:13 AM 
To: council@london.ca 
Cc: Rahman, Corrine <crahman@london.ca> 
Subject: [EXTERNAL] Proposed homeless hub in North London 

  

Dear Sir/ Madam, 

  

The city’s proposed plan to bring a homeless hub in N. London raises some issues in our peaceful 
neighbourhood. We are concerned about the proposal! So, we kindly request you to reconsider the 
proposal. 

  

Thank you 

Tomy George 
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